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Subject: site of the fox ph

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Savannah Cobbold

Planning Officer, West Suffolk.

17th April 2024

Dear Savannah

Application No: DC/24/0366/FUL: (a) convenience store and (b) drive through coffee shop, with associated
parking and landscaping, (following demolition of existing public house), The Fox ph., Haverhill Road, Little
Wratting.

I thank you for consulting the Ramblers on this application affecting a public right of way, in this case Little Wratting fp.
8, which skirts the easternmost boundary of the now closed public house. The proposals are relatively low in height and
are thought unlikely to have a significant adverse impact on users of the footpath. No objection is, therefore, offered on
rights of way grounds.

Phil Prigg

Group Footpath Secretary

Ramblers, Newmarket & District Group.
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